
From: Megan Bennett <megan.bennett256@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Jan 28, 2025 at 5:09 PM 
Subject: Beaver Ridge Public Trail 
To: <littlemoonrefuge@gmail.com> 
 
 

Good afternoon, Heather  
My mother, Carrie Bennett, asked me to reach out since I cannot attend tonight’s 
meeting. You are welcome to use this email within the meeting if you would like.   
I have lived on beaver ridge my entire life, and have always known the discontinued 
portion of beaver ridge to be used. My family and others have driven it, snowmobiled on 
it, walked it, and ridden horses on it. This was not an uncommonly used trail by any 
means, and we spent much of our free time utilizing it. The private land has been very 
clearly posted on either side of the trail, and my home on Bennett lane has never been 
disturbed by the trail users. It has been used for as long as I can remember. Please let 
me know if you have any further questions.  
Thank you,  
Megan Bennett. 
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